
To whom it may concern, 
 
I strongly urge you to support HB4140. This bill allow children that have brain injuries to be allowed the 
time needed to heal so they can return to sports and school. These accommodations will help these 
children heal, while remaining in school.  
 
Please support the passing of this bill. 
 
Thank you for your time,  
 
Tyler Pike, Field Tech 
Valley Agronomics 
1125 Wilco Road 
Tyler.Pike@valleyag.com 
503-400-4561 
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